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DANCING  TALKING   TABOO 

 

 
 

We are excited to announce that we will be at the Bloomsbury Festival this October. 

 

Stories collected during our Giving Voice project will be set to new choreography by students from 

The Place Dance Theatre and performed at St Pancras Church.   

 

We look forward to attracting new audiences with captivating dance performances stimulated by 

taboo stories.   

 

Date for diary:  Saturday 16 October between 3-5pm 

 

For more information and to book see: bloomsburyfestival.org.uk/2021-events/  but we also invite 

you to drop by   (NB: numbers may be restricted to maintain social distancing) 

 

If anyone is interested in helping us on the day, please get in touch:  sally@pascal-theatre.com 

We will be looking for stewards, volunteers to support those who need assistance, and runners.    

 

For those who can't reach Bloomsbury, we will be sharing highlights through social media and on 

our website. 

 

Giving Voice     - an online storybook capturing fragments of women's lives 

 

     

 

 

 

This project is now drawing to a close. We have collected amazing stories that cover a wide range 

of experiences we can learn from, empathise with and find inspiring.   

We thank all those who have been involved. 

We know that new friendships have been made between participants and artists who would other-

wise never have met. 

We have also witnessed how, by sharing their stories, women have felt 

empowered.   See  https://www.pascal-theatre.com/project/giving-voice 

 



Exercise with Ana - Latin Dance and Gentle Movement classes for women 

 

 
 

Our online Latin Dance and Gentle Movement classes continue 

funded by The National Lottery Community Fund.  www.pascal-theatre.com/wellbeing 

 

Latin dance:   Mondays 10-11    Gentle Movement:  Wednesdays 10-11 

 

For more information, contact sally@pascal-theatre.com 

 

 

The Company 

 

It is with great sadness that we have to announce the death of Ags Irwin.  She was on the board 

of Pascal Theatre Company and had been very actively involved in the Company for many years.  

Ags was inspirational to many and will be sorely missed. 

 

Welcome to our new trustees: actor and author Leonie Mellinger and historian Katherine Klinger. 

They join our other directors Dr Leya Landau, Annette Corbett and Ruth Posner. 

 

Welcome also to our new patrons Natalie Clein OBE, Barb Jungr, Kenan Malik, 

Irenosen Iseghohi Okojie MBE, Rob Rinder OBE who all join Lord Arnold Haskel. 

 

Congratulations to Julia Pascal as a chosen writer on Sphinx Theatre's 30 award and a 

selected writer for the New York based company Cimientos for her new play about Hannah 

Arendt  As Happy As God In France. 
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